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This is a very disturbing proposal which I hope the legislature will see for what it is: 
~~ a movement AWAY from responsible and reasonable gun laws;
~~an opportunity for a person to "shoot first and ask questions later" without fear of 
consequence;
~~ a NEEDLESS addition to the laws already in place preserving a person's right to 
protect their home and family;
~~ an inevitable doorway to "accidental" deaths. and avoidable bloodshed, heartache, 
and tragedy;
~~ a move by government that fosters fear and suspicion among neighbors and 
communities.
Please don't let the gun lobby pull the wool over your eyes by calling this a "defense 
of personal freedom" issue. It's a dangerous and redundant precedent  for our State. 
Please do not allow this bill to move any further through the legislative process.


